
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Friday 7th October 2016 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 
 
Class worship 
It was lovely to see so many parents join us for class worship 
yesterday. I’m sure you will agree that the whole class did a 
fantastic job.  
 
Panto 
Your child should have brought home a letter about the Panto trip 
which is taking place on Thursday 15th December at St George’s 
Hall, Blackburn. If you could ensure that any payment is returned 
to school before Thursday 20th October. If paying by cheque, 
please make payable to St Paul’s Primary School. 
 
Pobble  
Thank you for the Pobble letter replies. Tuesday sees the launch 
in school of this fantastic resource which will give children the 
opportunity of showcasing their writing on the internet. On this 
day, the children will work with a Pobble representative in writing 
workshops. We are looking forward to an enjoyable day 
 
Dates for the diary 
The Junior Harvest service will take place on Thursday 20th 
October at 10.30am at St Paul’s Church. All parents are welcome 
to attend. 

 
And finally….. 
Good luck wishes go to some of our Year 5 and 6 pupils, who are 
competing in a Biathlon time trial on Monday at Accrington 
Academy. Here’s hoping for some amazing results. 
 
 
Many thanks 
R Lee 

 

 

 

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

 
Learner of the Week: 
The Whole Class 
For: an amazing class worship 
 
BLP Hero of the Week: 
Tom Gill 
For: trying hard to manage his 
distractions 
 
Gold Award  
Tom Gill 
Gracie Howard Grear 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

HARVEST SERVICE – Thursday 20th October at 10.30am 

SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS DEADLINE – 31st OCTOBER 

 

 

 

 


